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Docket No. 50-341 |

The Detroit Edison Company
'ATTN: Dr. Wayne H. Jens

Vice President
Nuclear Operations

6400 North Dixie Highway -

Newport, MI 48166
.

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter dated March 9, 1985, related to the
As-Built Drawing Issue. The clarification, minor changes, and refinements

,to your program and corrcctive actions as delineated in our letter of
%- March 8, 1985, are acceptable.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely.

*
M i; i:: .' * : . : i. .....:,' . - - ..

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: L. P. Bregni, Licensing
Engineer

P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Departnent

DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
Harry H. Voight, Esq.
Nuclear Facilities and

Environmental Monitoring
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